
 AZAM PROPERTIES LLC 

TO Whom it may concern: 

Azam Properties is holding a neighborhood meeting for the property located at 2214 Cole Rd Winston Salem, NC.  

We are re zoning the property and would like to invite anyone that may have any questions or concerns. The 

meeting will take place on the 21st of July 2019 from 5pm-6pm. The location of the meeting will be 2214 Cole Rd 

Winston Salem, NC 27107.  

Contact: Waqas Azam 

Phone: 336-986-6692 

Email: kachi654@gmail.com 

 THANK YOU 

  AZAM PROPERTIES LLC 


